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Investing in our schools  
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $8.9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public 
education.   

Project overview 
The upgrade of Castle Hill Public School will include new fit-for-purpose classrooms and 
upgraded core facilities to support the growing population of North West Sydney.   

The project will deliver a new three-storey building with permanent classrooms, a new hall 
and canteen, covered outdoor learning area (COLA), and student amenities.   

The upgrade will also provide facilities for specialist support classes, and refurbished 
administration and staff areas.  

Progress summary  
The main upgrade works for the project started in late 2023 and are being undertaken in 
several stages to minimise disruption to the school and local community.  

Work is progressing on the upgrade. Concrete pours for the new classroom building (building 
I) have been completed, marking the successful completion of the structural phase for 
building I.   

Work is continuing to install pipes and cables for the new hall and canteen building (building 
H). Earthworks and soil excavation is taking place to prepare the foundations for the new 
building H.   

Next steps 
Upcoming works include pouring the ground floor concrete slabs for the new hall and canteen 
building (building H) and completion of roofing works for the new classroom building I.  
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Progress photo  
Progress photo of electrical services being installed in Building I  

 

 

For more information 

Stay informed about the project by visiting the dedicated project webpage: 
edu.nsw.link/CastleHillPS  
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